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January 25, 2024 

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Community, 

Grandparents and grandchildren  
Together they create a 

chain of love 
Linking the past, 

with the future. 
The chain may lengthen, 

But will never part. 
-Author Unknown 

Grandparent’s Day 
The campus came alive today with the presence of grandparents, parents, students and the Sisters 
of Nazareth at Mass this morning. It was amazing to gather together in the auditorium to hear 
every class sing with joy to a packed house. We appreciated all of your warm smiles, “Happy 
Hearts” and loving support you give Nazareth School! A special thank you to Mrs. Danise 
Jerome and her fabulous parent helpers, Mrs. Shannon Shean, Mrs. Linsey DesRochers and Mrs. 
Sandie Linekin for making this day so special! 
 
Happy Catholics School Week! 
Catholic Schools Week was a great celebration of our community, families, 
students, faculty and staff. This year’s theme of “United in Faith and 
Community” truly could be felt on our campus. Thank you to our parents, 
teachers, staff and students for making Catholic Schools Week a wonderful 
success. Thank you for all of the kind notes of appreciation and special 
treats, the teachers and staff truly feel loved and supported!  
 
Victoire’s Legacy 
This afternoon the faculty and staff enjoyed a special seminar on the life of 
the Sister of Nazareth’s foundress, Victoire Larmenier (1827-1878). The presentation was lead 
by the Sisters of Nazareth Australian Regional Superior, Sr. Mary Monaghan, CSN. We are very 
blessed to learn about the Sisters of Nazareth heritage.  
 
.  
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Adult Confirmation Prep 2024 
Have your received the Sacrament of Confirmation? The Mission San Diego is offering Adult 
Preparation for the Sacrament of Confirmation. Please see the Nazareth Newsletter if you are 
interested in completing your sacrament of initiation.  
 
Altar Servers Needed 
The Mission San Diego is looking for Altar Servers of all ages. Please see the Nazareth 
Newsletter for further details. 
 
Golf Tournament and Ball Drop 
Save the date for our Nazareth School Golf Tournament (, Golf Ball Drop 
Contest and our newest event at the Golf Bar: Thursday, March 7 Golf 
Game Night - Friday, March 22 Golf Tournament Rancho Bernardo Inn – 
Monday, March 25 Golf Ball Drop more details to follow. 
 
COVID 19, RSV, Flu 
Nazareth School asks for your support and vigilance in continuing to keep our community safe. 
Thank you for keeping your child(ren) home if they are sick or experience any COVID-19 
symptoms. We appreciate your open communication about potential exposures and positive 
results. If your child has any COVID-19 symptoms or tests positive, please keep them home and 
notify Nazareth School at office@nazarethschool.org or call immediately.  
 

God Bless,  

Mrs. René Coons  
Principal 
Nazareth School 
 
Holy Family of Nazareth 
Watch over us and protect us. 
 

 
Core Values for February – Love and Justice  

Justice: Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for Justice for they shall be satisfied. 
           Matthew 5:6 
Love:  Let you love for each other be real and from the heart.  

1 Peter 1:22 
 

 
 
Our Mission: Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners who are guided by the 
Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition. 


